
 

 
 
 
February 14 2012 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Kelly Rogers. Ms. Rogers 
is a not only a full-time student, but is also involved in a host of activities at the 
Cleveland campus.  
 
The hallmark of Ms. Rogers’s character is her creativity and willingness to learn. Ms. 
Rogers certainly has an eye for detail and an eagerness to learn new technologies to 
assist her in her current position and academic studies. Ms. Rogers’ diligence as a 
student certainly overflows into other areas. While Ms. Rogers is a full-time student 
carrying a full academic load, she is also a student tutor at the Cleveland  
Campus assisting students in such subjects as Math Lab, Computer Information 
Science (CIS) Courses, Business, and Writing, just to name a few. Ms. Rogers is also 
the founder and president of the Cleveland Campus Chapter of the Association of 
Information Technology Professionals (AITP). 
 
Kelly has exhibited noteworthy leadership skills by conducting AITP meetings and 
organizing fundraisers. Kelly is also the team lead in the first Senior Project 
Partnership Program for her CIS course.  
 
Ms. Rogers is very diligent and timely with assignments, is a team player, and has 
great communication skills.  Ms. Rogers is very inquisitive and continues to reinvent 
herself to adapt to the ever-changing field of information technology.  
 
Ms. Rogers has my unqualified professional endorsement and she will be an asset to 
any organization.  Please feel free to call at any time if I can be of further assistance.   
My contact information is listed below.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
LaToya Littles, MS 
Assistant Professor 
  
DeVry University and Keller Graduate School of Management Cleveland (Seven 
Hills)  
p: 216.520.7406 
f:  216.328.8764 
e:  llittles@devry.edu 
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